
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  

INVITES YOU TO A VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING AND             
IN-PERSON CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE 
State Road (SR) 5/US 1 Resurfacing Project from North of State Road 
(SR) 70/Virginia Avenue to Sunny Lane  
City of Fort Pierce 
St. Lucie County, Florida 
Financial Project ID: 446109-1-52-01 

State Road (SR) 5/US 1 Resurfacing Project  
 The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will host a Virtual Public Meeting and In-Person Construction Open 
House regarding the upcoming SR 5/US 1 from north of SR 70/Virginia Avenue to Sunny Lane resurfacing project in the 
City of Fort Pierce. Please see below for detailed meeting information. 

Construction Cost: $6.1 million            Construction Start: November 2023            Estimated Completion: Fall 2024 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 
economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   

JOIN US AT THE IN-PERSON CONSTRUCTION OPEN 
HOUSE AND VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING         

Wednesday, November 8, 2023  
Virtual Public Meeting — 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
(GoToWebinar)  
Please use the following link or QR code to 
register:   https://bit.ly/3qUymuF 
You may also call in at:  
+1 (631) 992-3221 
Access code: 160-249-796  
• Presentations will begin promptly at           
        5:00 p.m. and 5:30 p.m.  
• Question and Answer sessions will follow each   

presentation.  
 
In-Person Open House — 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
Old Fort Pierce City Hall  
Second Floor 
315 Avenue A 
Fort Pierce, FL 34950 
 
• Project personnel will be available to review the 

project scope and schedule, lane closures, and address 
questions  one-on-one. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
 

• Resurface the existing travel lanes. 
 
• Upgrade sidewalks and curb ramps to Americans with 

Disabilities Act (ADA) criteria. 

 

• Upgrade signage to current design standards.  

 

• Install new pavement markings. 

 

• Upgrade pedestrian signals and pushbutton detectors 
at signalized intersections. 

 

• Upgrade pedestrian level lighting at  signalized inter-
sections. 

 

• Minor drainage improvements. 
 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
 

• Work will be performed in phases to reduce the     
impact of construction on the community. 

 
• Single-lane closures on SR 5/US 1 are permitted   

nightly, Sunday through Thursday from 8:30 p.m.       
to 6:00 a.m.   

 
• Access to businesses will be maintained at all times. 
 
• Additional information about lane closures, detours, 

and pedestrian impacts will be provided in the weekly 
traffic report distributed by FDOT and can be viewed 
using the following link:                      

    https://d4fdot.com/tcfdot/closures_index.asp        

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Mark Freeman — FDOT Project Manager  
mark.freeman@dot.state.fl.us or (772) 429-4904  
 

 

Etienne Bourgeois, P.E.— SPE/Project Administrator 
ebourgeois@gfnet.com or (561) 252-7473 

 

Samantha Kayser — Community Outreach Specialist 
skayser@corradino.com or (772) 579-5479 

 
 

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA 
 
 

Instagram/X: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

 

Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 
 

Project Website: www.d4fdot.com 
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